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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe 

and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong 

learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 
waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello everyone, 

 

Whilst it feels quite strange to say so, we are now nearing the end of the term with effectively only 

a week of the term left. We all have much to both reflect on and look forward to as next term 

approaches. 

Yesterday all families were sent a link to a brief survey reflecting on your families’ experience   

during remote learning and the return to school this term. The survey link will be live until next 

Monday. I encourage all families to complete the survey as your responses will assist us in best 

supporting your child. If you missed it in the email, the link is: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFgF_3q9l73HRU3QWY1wpIvzj6j-

8C79N9ei_BqFOT6YKeEw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

I’d like to thank all families for adhering to the new COVID-19 informed operational guidelines  

especially around the drop off and pick up processes which I am so happy to say are working so 

seamlessly now. Thank you too, to our bike riders who are using the southernmost gate so          

efficiently. 

We are now waiting for the next CHO advice due on June 21st concerning restrictions etc., which 

will inform the limitations that will still be required on certain activities and processes at our school.  

As our Year 3, 4 and 5 families already know the ban on camps has been lifted (as of June 21st), 

so it does appear that we are steadily working towards some relaxation of restrictions and         

limitations. I hope that specific advice from DET will come through in time next week to share with 

you in next week’s bulletin. In the absence of this advice, we will continue with our current        

processes for at least the beginning 1-2 weeks of Term 3. Watch this space. A reminder to Years 3, 

4 and 5 parents to return their replies around camps as soon as possible please. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Now to some celebratory news. PM teacher 

Stewart McCallum and his partner Bec     

welcomed young Parker Stewart McCallum 

on the 26th May at 3:10pm weighing 3.6kg. 

I’m sure you’ll join me in wishing Stewart and 

Bec many congratulations and best wishes. 

Parker is a gorgeous little boy- he certainly is 

a McCallum. 

Yesterday on behalf of PM families (who 

weren’t able to come on site), we             

presented Stewart with a basket of baby 

gifts to share. What a lovely gesture. PM    

students loved filling Mr. McCallum’s bucket. 

 

 
Continued next page……….. 

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.   

http://www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFgF_3q9l73HRU3QWY1wpIvzj6j-8C79N9ei_BqFOT6YKeEw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFgF_3q9l73HRU3QWY1wpIvzj6j-8C79N9ei_BqFOT6YKeEw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Finally 

Students in our 4 senior classes have now all had their tour of the new building. It was wonderful to 

watch their faces and join in their excitement as they explored the new spaces. They had many 

excellent questions and comments to make about what the new spaces will allow them to do. It 

was also lots of fun sharing some of the ‘behind the scenes’ stories with them. We have much to 

look forward to. 

 

                                  **Thought** 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Until next time……… Maria Shearn - Principal 
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Advertising  

Advertising Disclaimer: We thank the many organisations/businesses that support the publication of our newsletter by 
paying for their advertising. Whilst the Editor checks for appropriate content, E.B.P.S. does not endorse the conduct or 
service and encourages parents to investigate the product or service as they would for any purchase they are            
contemplating.  Maria Shearn - Principal 


